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A message from the Child Nutrition office released on July 12, 2021: 
 

All breakfast and lunch meals for the entire 2021-22 school year will be free to all 
enrolled students within the Brookings School District. 
 

A la carte purchases are not included in the free meal offerings; therefore, will be 
charged to the family’s account accordingly.  In order for purchases to be made on an 
account, there must be adequate funds for the transaction.  As a communication tool for 
those continuing to make purchases throughout the school year, any family with a 
balance of $20 or less will continue to receive notifications.  To avoid receiving low 
balance notifications, a family may maintain a balance of $20 or more in their account. 
 

If you would like to view your family account balance and transactions online, an 
account can be created through Wordware.  To obtain a 16-digit family key for creating 
a Wordware account, please email laura.swier@k12.sd.us with your request. 

 
For any students requiring a special diet, the new meal change request form 

must be completed annually.  Please note this form must be signed by a recognized 
medical authority.  A list of approved professionals is listed on the form.  Completed 
special diet forms can be brought to the BSD Administration Building at 2130 8th St S or 
faxed to 605-696-4704.  Please have all forms submitted prior to the start of the school 
year. 
 

Please direct any questions to laura.swier@k12.sd.us. 
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